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NEWS RELEASE
SCSO investigating homicide of a 15-year-old male

 
Seminole Co. Fla., (Jan. 29) - The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a homicide that 
occurred this afternoon in the East Altamonte area of unincorporated Seminole County. 
 
Investigators determined that at around 3:30 p.m., Tamar Harris, 16, of Altamonte Springs, was 
riding in a vehicle that was travelling north on Central St. when an armed subject standing in the 
roadway fired several shots in his direction.  Harris’ vehicle continued to travel north on Central St. 
and crashed into a light pole.   Arriving deputies found Harris injured in the street next to the vehicle. 
He was transported to a local hospital where he later succumbed to his injuries sustained from a 
gunshot wound.
 
SCSO is aggressively investigating this case and following up on leads.  Anyone with information is 
asked to call CrimeLine at 1-800-423-TIPS (8477).
 
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more information 
contact:
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6978 - desk
(407) 402-3319 – cell
or
Kristen Bentsen (kbentsen@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6950 - desk
(407) 637-9210 - cell
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